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Pete T. Cenarrusa
Secretary of State
Room 203, Statehouse
Boise, Idaho 83720

Gentlemen:

We understand that the '"'Idaho Corporation Annual Report
Form" for our corporation is being received by a member
of our committee who is not an officer or director. We
would appreciate it if you would change the address for
our corporation to that of our secretary, Christine Davis,
Route #1, 157 Deschamps Road, Malad City, Idaho, 83252.
Thank you.

Very truly yours,

MALAD JUNIOR MISS SCHOLARSHIP
COMMITTEE, INC.
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Joan Williams, Chairman
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